
Royal Voluntary Service Update

The Royal Voluntary Service in Dundee is pleased to continue to provide a
lifeline to our vulnerable, older people (over 50) and or their carers. 

The support we have been providing (during the COVID-19 health emergency) and
will continue to provide includes companionship (telephone befriending) calls
and welfare checks (Safe & Well phone calls), help packs of essential food
and toiletries– providing vital food for those struggling to pay for daily
necessities. Read more about existing services here. 

For further information on any of the services mentioned please contact:
Michelle Manzie, Service Manager michelle.manzie@royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk
or 07834 753386.

For  referrals  for  services  or  enquiries  about  volunteering  for  Royal
Voluntary Service, Dundee City, please contact either Irene Wallace, Service
Coordinator  07917  183548  Thursday  or  Friday  –  or  email  at
Dundeehfh@royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk.  
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